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8 SFR's Total. 3 finalled since last council meeting.

2 tree houses Lodge. 40% complete

4 cabins 60% Complete. Builder on vacation until February

1 triplex (started 8/20/19) 60% complete.

2 Duplexs on Vancouver First Permit with County process. Sheathed 50% complete

The Lodge is converting their golf course to a 9-hole Par 3 course and turning the driving range into an 18 hole Putting Course. The permit is in the review
process.

97 building permits total for 2019

8 Application for improvements for 2020 so far.

Talks of development surrounding bottom of Monda Road area as well as portions of upper still in the works.. Several meetings have taken place.
Short plat in the works for Holstrom Road/ Ryan Allen area. Have had several meetings with prospective developers.

Short Plat in the works for Carter Lane.
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